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FLASHMOB PROJECT IN CZESTOCHOWA
EUROPEAN WEEK 2015

ABOUT US
We are a group of six volunteers from Spain and Turkey doing our European Volunteering Service (EVS) in Stowarzyszenie CZ-Art in Czestochowa.
Stowarzyszenie CZ-Art is a non-profit organization that has been working promoting youth participation, culture and sustainability, among others, for the last ten years in Poland and cooperating with different programs abroad. 
As volunteers, we are developing several projects in the city related to sustainable development and multiculturalism such as Swap Shop (exchange market), Tandem Programme (language exchange), English and Spanish workshops… We also cooperate with primary schools, high schools and some universities promoting and developing our activities.
One of our last ideas is to do a Flashmob in order to promote Erasmus+ and youth mobility. 

ABOUT THE FLASHMOB
We would like to do a Flashmob, which is “a group of people who assemble suddenly in a public place, perform an unusual and seemingly pointless act for a brief time, before quickly dispersing”.
Our Flashmob idea is a dance performance made by volunteers, university students and other people interested in participating with the song “On top of the world” by Imagine Dragons.
The aim of this project is to promote EVS, Erasmus+ and youth mobility in all kinds. In addition to this, we would like to increase the participation of young people in Czestochowa and motivate them to go abroad.
We will record the performance with a video camera so we can show the video in our activities and also spread the word in the social media.


ABOUT DATE AND PLACE
We would like to do the Flashmob during the European week (from the 4th to the 10th of May), to be more precise, on Wednesday 9th of May around 12:00 (the time will depend on the participants availability). Anyways, it won’t last more than 15 minutes.
Also, we will train the choreography in advance in the following dates:
· Wednesday, 29th of April from 17:00 – 19:00 h.
· Tuesday, 5th of May from 16:30 – 18:30 h.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Since our goal is to reach as much people as possible, we think that Plac Bieganskiego is the best place to do it. 

	DATE
	TIME
	SUBJECT

	29-04-2015
	17:00 – 19:00
	Training

	05-05-2015
	16:30 – 18:30
	Training

	09-05-2015
	12:00 – 12:15 (aprox.)
	Flashmob




ABOUT OUR REQUIREMENTS
First of all, we need your permission to do the Flashmob in Plac Bieganskiego as we explained before.
In addition to this we will need:
· Electric outlet to plug in the music stereo from the city hall in the square.
· Stereo equipment (one or two speakers and extension)
It is possible for us to get stereo equipment if you cannot provide it.

CONTACT
You can contact us by email at czevs.czart@gmail.com or by phone at 794488692 (Beatriz) or 794488697 (Ana).

Find attached to this email the promotional poster of Flashmob.

Thank you in advance for your attention and help. 
We look forward for your answer.





Ana Álvarez Virgós						Beatriz Caballero Aguilar
EVS Volunteer, CZ-Art						EVS Volunteer, CZ-Art
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